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INTERCHANGE EXPANDS ITS AFRICAN MANAGEMENT 

 

18th December, 2019: The former Regional Vice President, Western Union, Southern, 

Eastern and Anglophone West Africa, Richard Malcolm has joined the fast-expanding 

Interchange Africa operations. 

Richard has unrivalled experience across the Continent, one of the fastest growing regions of 

the world.   More than 30 million Africans live abroad and remit billions of dollars home every 

year. 

Interchange has recently been appointed to run the money transfer services of the Nigerian 

Post Office, as well as developing advanced mobile cell transfer technology. 

The CEO of Interchange Africa, Adrian Coetzee, commented: 

“ I have worked with Richard for seven years and he joins as we undertake some major 

growth projects. Few have his experience  in Africa. He is a great addition to our team” 

 

Ends.  


